
Dear student 

SENIOR PRIVILEGES 

The final year of Senior Schooling is an important period in your life. To prepare for your next phase, it is essential that you attend 

every lesson to give yourself the best opportunity to succeed. Privileges will be afforded to students in the Senior School based 

on their ability to meet the school's expectations, which include demonstrating the school's STARS expectations of Spirit, 

Teamwork, Accountability, Respect and Safety. 

In particular, during the compulsory participation phase, we 

• recognise students who consistently meet the school expectations for attendance, behaviour, effort and participation

• reinforce with students that privileges are granted to students who meet the school's expectations

• build a culture which encourages students to be self-managing in meeting their responsibilities - maintaining attendance,

submitting assessment, accounting for all absences from school by bringing in notes and medical certificates, wearing the full

school uniform and regulating their behaviour.

ELIGIBILITY TO ATTEND THE FORMAL 

We want every Year 12 student be a part of the Formal ceremony, therefore we ask that you discuss the above requirements with 

your parents/carers and we encourage you to do everything you can to achieve this. All school fees must be finalised before tickets 

can be purchased. We ask that, if you are on a payment plan, you check that your regular instalments are sufficient to be able to 

finalise payments before tickets go on sale (usually around week 2 of term 4). We urge you to commit yourself to these final 

months of your schooling to set yourself up for a bright future. For further clarity, please discuss any of your queries with the HOD 

of Senior School. 

Period of monitoring 

Attendance From Monday 22nd 

• All absences are required to be explained January to End Term 3 

Work Ethic based on Term report cards From Monday 22nd 

• Three (3) or more 'needs attention/unacceptable' ratings for effort on Term report cards January to End Term 3 
• Any student who is on Stage 1 Cancellation of enrolment

• Up to date up-to-date in all Vet courses

• Satisfactory report in all school-based apprenticeship/traineeships .

Behaviour From Monday 22nd 

• Three (3) or more 'needs attention/unacceptable' ratings for behaviour on Term report cards January to End Term 3 
• No repeated 1-10-day short term suspensions

• No 11+ day long term suspensions

Dress Code From Monday 22nd 

• Compliant with the school dress code policy January to End Term 3 

Futures 

• All outstanding library books and text hire equipment have been returned

• All school accounts must be paid in full or a payment plan in place and at least three

payments made to demonstrate commitment to the payment plan

APPEALS PROCESS 

All students who do not meet the eligibility criteria have the right to appeal by submitting a written letter to Deputy Principal -

Senior School. The Deputy Principal's decision regarding the appeal is final. 

Ms Dani Pozzetti Ms Rhianna Titmarsh 

Deputy Principal - Senior School Head of Department - Senior School 

Yeppoon SHS - Together we succeed




